
Summer  Uniforms 

All uniform requests are to be requested through your supervisor. 

Employees must let your supervisor know what size short sleeve shirts you 

need for summer. All requests were due into the office by April 16th. The 

distribution of summer uniform shirts will begin on May 9, 2025, provided 

there is not a delay from our distribution center. 
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Winner of our annual March Madness Bracket Challenge. Richard won a $100 dollar gift card 

for his winning picks. We all had fun watching our brackets and a big thanks to everyone 

who participated. 

Security America 
would also like to wel-
come our newest staff 
member, Tyler Goode. 
Tyler will be the Oper-
ations Assistant for 
Cristina Gifford  he will 
be assisting her with 
the recruiting and hir-
ing process.  If you see 
Tyler out an about 
make sure to welcome 
him to the team. 

Security America would like to announce the permanent hiring of Tam-
my Gordon as our Operations Assistant at our corporate office in 
Charleston. Tammy had been filling this position for us temporarily for 
the last 9 months.  
 

She replaces long-term staff member, Teresa Jarrell, who is on leave 
from the company.  Tammy has many years of personnel experience 
with over 20 years as the General Manager for Burger King in this area. 
We are excited to have her expertise on our staff full-time and assist us 
in hiring and training qualified security officers. 

On a sad note, Security America would like to inform everyone who hasn’t 
heard of the passing of our long-time staff member in David Gifford. David 
worked with our Operations Department almost 15 years. We will miss his 
spirit and loyalty to our company. Please keep in your prayers Cristina, Ty-
ler, and his other family and friends during these challenging times.            
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Employee of the  1st Quarter 2025 

We would like to congratulate Harvey “Paul” Barton and Adam Roberts, pictured 
below for their efforts in achieving SAI’s 2025 Employee of the 1st Quarter!   

Quarterly Supervisors 

Meeting 

Security America held our 1St Quarter 

supervisors meeting on April 5th, 

2025 .Tina Campbell, Operations 

Manager led the meeting with dis-

cussions on properly completing SAI 

forms, eHub punching in and out and 

Situational Awareness. Van Work-

man Operations Supervisor went 

over proper site coverage and proper 

officer appearance. He also distribut-

ed Self Evaluation forms to SAI super-

visors for their quarterly reviews. 

Tammy Gordon, Operations Assistant 

discussed Uniform Issuance Logs and 

Uniform Request to ensure accurate 

procedure. She also went over,  

getting all End of the Year Uniform 

and Equipment counts completed 

and sent to the office. We had a good 

turnout  at our 1st quarterly meeting 

and hope the attendance at the 2nd 

quarterly meeting is even greater. 

Security America had the privilege to be asked to work for The American Association at the Heart Walk in 

Huntington, WV. Our very own Sergeant, Melvin Cadle was assigned to this event. As always Melvin repre-

sented SAI with complete professionalism.  

Our next supervisor meeting is scheduled for June 21, 2025 from 10am-2pm 

at Habitat for Humanity in Charleston, WV. Please join us for an exciting time 

learning about new tools and techniques SAI has to assist you!  


